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Who Am I ? Shambhala

Publications
EVERY living being longs
always to be happy,

untainted by sorrow; and
everyone has the greatest
love for himself, which is
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solely due to the fact that
happiness is his real
nature. Hence, in order to
realise that inherent and
untainted happiness,
which indeed he daily
experiences when the
mind is subdued in deep
sleep, it is essential that
he should know himself.
For obtaining such
knowledge the enquiry,
‘Who am I?’ in quest of
the Self is the best
means. ‘WHO AM I?’ I am
not this physical body, nor
am I the ﬁve organs1 of
sense perception; I am
not the ﬁve organs of
external activity2, nor am
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I the ﬁve vital forces,3 nor
am I even the thinking
mind. Neither am I that
unconscious state of
nescience which retains
merely the subtle vasanas
(latencies of the mind),
while being free from the
functional activity of the
sense-organs and the
mind, and being unaware
of the existence of the
objects of senseperception.
Radiance of the Self
Avadhuta Foundation
Who am I? is the title
given to a set of questions
and answers bearing on
Self-enquiry. The
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questions were put to
Bhagavan Sri Ramana
Maharshi by Sri M.
Sivaprakasam Pillai, about
the year 1902. Sri Pillai, a
graduate in philosophy,
was at the time employed
in the Revenue
Department of the South
Arcot Collectorate. During
his visit to Tiruvannamalai
in 1902 on oﬃcial work,
he went to Virupaksha
Cave on Arunachala Hill
and met the Maharshi
there. He sought from him
spiritual guidance and
solicited answers to
questions relating to Selfenquiry. As Bhagavan was
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not talking then, not
because of any vow he
had taken but because he
did not have the
inclination to talk, he
answered questions put to
him by writing. As
recollected and recorded
by Sri Sivaprakasam Pillai,
there were thirteen
questions and answers to
them given by Bhagavan.
This record was ﬁrst
published by Sri Pillai in
1923 (in the original
Tamil), along with a
couple of poems
composed by himself
relating how Bhagavan's
grace operated in his case

by dispelling his doubts
and by saving him from a
crisis in life.
Be As You Are
Createspace Independent
Publishing Platform
"Sri Ramana Maharshi
(1879-1950) was probably
the most famous Hindu
sage of the twentieth
century. He was
renowned for the simple
approach he took in
leading people to spiritual
realization, and for the
powerful peace-giving
presence that people from
all religions experienced
upon meeting him.
Timeless in Time is the
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story of his own
remarkable spiritual life,
along with the essence of
his teachings. The many
photos of the sage, and of
the people and places
important in his life,
enhance our
understanding of the
words of the text with a
sense of the Maharshi's
unique presence."--BOOK
JACKET.
A Practical Guide to Know
Yourself Lulu Press, Inc
After six years of solitude,
Indian sage Ramana
Maharshi reﬂects on the
topics of peace, the self,
and silence—featuring a
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foreword by Carl Jung The
renowned Indian sage
Ramana Maharshi is
widely beloved—by
Buddhists, Hindus,
Christians, Taoists, and
more—for the
inspirational power of his
teachings, which
transcend all religious
diﬀerences. Here is a
collection of Sri Ramana’s
instructions and
discourses culled from
three works: Who Am I?,
Spiritual Instructions, and
Maharshi’s Gospel. These
teachings are arranged by
topics such as work and
renunciation, silence and
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solitude, peace and
happiness, and the
discipline of self-inquiry.
Reading this book,
presented in questionand-answer format,
evokes the feeling of
being with this
outstanding teacher at
one of his intimate
teaching sessions.
Face to Face with Sri
Ramana Maharshi
Random House
Sri Ramana Maharshi is
regarded as one of the
most important Indian
sages of all time. At the
age of sixteen, he
experienced a spiritual

Sri Ramana Maharshi

awakening and travelled
to the holy mountain of
Arunachala, where a
community grew up
around him. From there,
he touched the lives of
inﬂuential writers, artists,
and seekers such as Carl
Jung, Henri CartierBresson, and Somerset
Maugham. Today, millions
around the world continue
to be inspired by his
teachings. Edited by his
pupil Arthur Osborne, this
classic work sets out Sri
Ramana Maharshi’s
thoughts on such subjects
as how to live in the here
and now, wealth,
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freedom, knowledge, and
the essence of our true
nature. Self-inquiry is the
key to liberation, Sri
Ramana contends, as he
invites us to detach
ourselves from our
illusions and set out on
the path that leads toward
enlightenment.
Sri Ramana Gita Sapna
Book House (P) Ltd.
This book gathers all of
Maharshi's original works:
Self-Enquiry, Upadesa
Saram, Five Hymns to
Arunachala, and the two
sets of Forty Verses,
together with
miscellaneous pieces the

most signiﬁcant being
Atma Vidya. This
collection represents the
core teachings of this
world-renowned spiritual
teacher and shows
readers how to attain the
purest form of non-duality
through the supremely
simple discipline of SelfEnquiry. Glossary, index.
Nan Yar. Englische
Ausgabe Weiser Books
A translated and
annotated edition of
Padamalai, a Tamil
philosophical poem by
Muruganar that contains
direct teaching
statements by Sri Ramana
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Maharshi.
The Teachings of
Bhagavan Sri Ramana
Maharshi Yogi Impressions
Books Pvt. Limited (India)
Talks covered the period
during 1935-1939.
Self-Realization Rider
Sri Ramana Maharshi
(1879-1950), who has
opened up the path of
advaita to all people, is
one of the most
remarkable Sages of the
modern era. After his
enlightenment at age 17
he led a simple life on the
sacred Hill Arunachala, in
Southern India, for over
50 years, until his death.
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Attracted by the power of
his presence, people from
all countries, cultures and
religions, whether rich or
poor, educated or
uneducated, came in their
thousands to see him.
Since his death nothing
has changed, on the
contrary, Ramanashram
and Arunachala have
become a vibrant spiritual
centre and more and
more people are showing
an interest in the
teachings of Ramana
Maharshi.
Who Am I? Vintage
Ramana Maharshi,
1879-1950, Hindu
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philosopher and saint
from Tamil Nadu, India.
Words of Grace Hampton
Roads Publishing
"He is present within,
pouring out his grace. In
dire need he comes to the
rescue whether sought or
unsought. He is the most
intimate being, our very
Self." - V. 58, Sri Ramana
Ashtottara Sri Ramana
Maharshi, the sage of
Arunachala - the holy
mountain of Lord Shiva,
was one of the world's
most inﬂuential spiritual
teachers of our time. He
taught the infallible way
to Self-realisation through
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his unique method of
'Self-Enquiry' and the total
devotional surrender of
the egotistic mind to the
inner Satguru dwelling in
each one's spiritual heart.
He always spoke from the
high authority of direct
Self-knowledge. He could,
and still does, invoke the
real Self of pure
Existence-ConsciousnessAwareness-Love through
the Silence of his
Presence in his devotees.
During his lifetime he led
many to Self-realisation.
His ashram at
Tiruvannamalai is an
active spiritual centre

28-11-2022

Sri Ramana Maharshi

imparting the grace and
knowledge of his
Teaching. This brief
biography acquaints you
with signiﬁcant details of
his divine life and the
essence of his Teaching.
The author Alan Jacobs is
well-known for his several
books and anthologies
including: Poetic
Transcreations of the
Bhagavad Gita and The
Principal Upanishads. He
also contributes to
Ramanasramam's
spiritual journal, the
Mountain Path. He is
President of the Ramana
Maharshi Foundation, UK.

Spiritual Instruction
Sterling Publishers Pvt.
Ltd
Discourses by Maharshi
Ramana, 1879-1950,
Hindu saint.
Who Am I. Yogi
Impressions Books Pvt.
Limited (India)
First published in the year
1955 this book became so
popular that it had to be
reprinted ten times.
People from all walks of
life and of all faiths used
to visit Sri Ramana
Maharshi and ask
questions covering every
aspect of the spiritual
search and every problem
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troubling the human
mind.Maharshis answers
gently led the questioner
to the correct
solution,each question
answered according to
the questioner's own level
of spiritual
developnent.People used
to get their doubts
dispelled their hearts
suﬀused with peace and
their beings uplifted in his
presence.This book is a
truthful chronicele of such
happenings.
Reﬂection World Wisdom
Books
Ramana Maharshi,
1879-1950, Hindu
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spiritual leader.
Unforgettable Years BoD –
Books on Demand
A Hindu Astrological
Pilgrimage into the Life
and Moksha of Sri
Ramana Maharshi Sri
Ramana Maharshi's
Moksha is a new
interdisciplinary Hindu
astrological work in the
spiritual spheres of
Dharma and Moksha exempliﬁed through the
life and Moksha of Sri
Ramana Maharshi. The
book throws new light on
the nature of Moksha, the
necessary and suﬃcient
conditions for its
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occurrence, and also on
the very process of the
Maharshi's Moksha itself.
Astrologers and seekers
alike travelling on diverse
paths will ﬁnd in this book
astonishing new insights,
which will enable them to
see 'order', for the ﬁrst
time, in the ﬁeld of their
enigmatic spiritual lives; a
ﬁeld wherein they would
have seen previously no
deﬁnitive pattern of
spiritual destiny at all but only a seething
confusion of
disillusionment and belied
hopes. The author's
unwavering devotion to
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the teachings of his four
Spiritual Masters: Sri
Ramana Maharshi, Sri Sri
Bhagavan, Sri J.
Krishnamurti and Sri
Nisargadatta Maharaj, has
certainly imbued the work
with a spiritual intensity
that is devoid of all
narrowness.
Padamalai Hampton
Roads Publishing
A collection of Tamil
poems and songs
composed by Sri Sadhu
Om. A direct disciple of
Bhagavan Sri Ramana
Maharshi.
The Teachings of Ramana
Maharshi Weiser Books
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A pamphlet originally
produced by Sri
Ramanasramam reprinted
by Society of Abidance in
Truth (SAT), containing
the essence of Bhagavan
Sri Ramana Maharshi s
teachings about SelfRealization.If one can only
realize at heartWhat one's
true nature is,One then
will ﬁnd that it isInﬁnite
Wisdom, Truth, and
Bliss,Without beginning
and without an end.-Bhagavan Sri Ramana
Maharshi
Forever is in the Now
Penguin UK
On the life and teachings

of Ramana Maharshi,
1879-1950, Hindu
philosopher and saint
from Tamil Nadu, India.
Who Am I? Talks With Sri
Ramana MaharshiFirst
published in the year
1955 this book became so
popular that it had to be
reprinted ten times.
People from all walks of
life and of all faiths used
to visit Sri Ramana
Maharshi and ask
questions covering every
aspect of the spiritual
search and every problem
troubling the human
mind.Maharshis answers
gently led the questioner
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to the correct
solution,each question
answered according to
the questioner's own level
of spiritual
developnent.People used
to get their doubts
dispelled their hearts
suﬀused with peace and
their beings uplifted in his
presence.This book is a
truthful chronicele of such
happenings.The Collected
Works of Ramana
Maharshi
Book & DVD. Nan Yar is a
classic spiritual text from
one of the greatest Indian
teachers, Sri Ramana
Maharshi, and one of the
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most important books of
the 20th Century.
Containing the essence of
his teachings, it lights the
way for a clear, practical
understanding and
realization of spiritual
awakening. A beautifully
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designed edition, the
original text has been set
to touching quotes and
wonderful digital
remastered photographs
of Sri Ramana Maharshi.
Trailer DVD included in
the back for the ﬁlms of
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Open Sky Press.
Ramana Maharshi and
the Path of Self
Knowledge
Ramana Maharshi,
1879-1950, Hindu
philosopher and saint
from Tamil Nadu, India.
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